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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

 
No. 43 – 2024 
 

Approaches to Sheerness – Grain Spit 
Diving Operations 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that as part of the ongoing Neuconnect Interconnector project, a 

programme of cable laying operations is now underway on Grain Spit and across the Swatchway. 

In support of the cable laying work, diving operations will also be taking place commencing on or 

around Saturday 14th September 2024 with completion expected in approximately two weeks. Dive 

Ops will be taking place from the dive support vessel “Celtic Guardian” and/or a floating pontoon.   

 

 
 

Admiralty Chart No. 3683 refers. 
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All craft will maintain a listening watch on VHF Channel 74 whilst at the worksite, all 

vessels transiting the Swatchway to and from the Thames are requested to keep well clear, 

pass with extreme caution and reduce speed/wash appropriately. 

 

     

Further information may be obtained from Medway VTS on VHF Channel 74, call sign “Medway 
VTS” or telephone 0151 949 6148 (Recorded Line). 
 

 
Marine Operations Department              12th September 2024. 
Peel Ports London Medway              


